

Newsletter - Nov 2015

Professional Long Course

Hand Tool Open Day - 28th Nov

Short Courses Update

Dates for your Diary

Don't forget

28th Nov 10am til 2pm **Hand Tool & Routing Day**



Short Courses We still have some

spaces on the following short courses over Christmas and the New Year.

To make a booking call Sarah on 01684 591014 or **email** for more information .:-

Routing 2nd-4th Dec - only 2 places left

Beginners 7th-11th Dec - Full



Professional Long Course 2015

In September, we welcomed new students onto our 9 month Professional Long Course. Peter posts updates most days on Facebook so do subscribe to see what the students are doing

We are delighted that one of our 2014 Graduates, Sam Carter has just won the Alan Peter's Award for young designer-maker at this year's CCD <u>Celebration of Craftsmanship and Design Exhibition</u>; Sam joined us straight from School at the age of 18 and is the youngest winner of this prestigious award.

In August this year, we had three of Peter's past students exhibiting and successfully selling their work at the CCD exhibition in Cheltenham; <u>Sam Carter</u> sold his OverArching console table on Preview night, <u>Howard Butler</u> has his own cabinet making workshops and <u>Charlie Adeney</u> is now a Designer at Hutchinson Furniture.

Three of our July 2015 Graduates have also set up their own workshops this year - Kevan and Roger have their own craft workshops at home and up and running is Reuben - here is a link to his stunning work at Reuben Lloyd Pack Furniture.

This year's Professional Long Course dates are 19th Sep 2016 until 14th Jul 2017

Call Sarah on 01684 591014 or email for more information or to arrange to visit the School, see our facilities and meet our current students





Wood Machining 14th-16th Dec - only 2 places left

Box Making 4th-8th Jan - 3 places







Hand Tool Day @ Wood Workers Workshop 28th Nov 2015 - 10am-2pm

Meet Peter @ Midlands Woodworking Show Newark 18th-19th Mar 2016

For full details see our <u>Diary</u> and <u>Events</u> on the School's website.















Copyright © 2015 Peter Sefton Furniture School, All rights reserved. You are receiving this email because you opted in at our website www.peterseftonfurnitureschool.com

Our mailing address is:
Peter Sefton Furniture School
The Threshing Barn
Welland Road
Upton-upon-Severn, Worcestershire WR8 0SN
United Kingdom

Add us to your address book

unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences

forward newsletter to a friend

